
 

 

 

 

 

KMS Community Update 4-20-21 

 

Dear Khalsa Community, 

Governor Ducey announced yesterday that K-8 Schools in Arizona are no longer 
under the mask mandate. Khalsa Montessori School will continue to follow our 
Spring Operating Plan which includes masks.  

As the end of school approaches, the data from the Maricopa County Public 
Health Department will be reviewed for possible changes to our current 
protocols. Our first priority is the safety of the students and faculty. 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen Paxton 


